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League InfoSight Highlight: 
The CU PolicyPro / RecoveryPro Combined Site 

Launches Next Week! 
 

For the past several weeks, we have been sharing updates on the progress of combining CU 
PolicyPro and RecoveryPro into a single, integrated system. The combined product is set to 
launch on Monday, December 11, 2023. In preparation for this transition, please be advised that 
CU PolicyPro and RecoveryPro will be unavailable on December 9-10. In our recent 
communications, we have highlighted the significant value and benefits of integrating both 
systems. However, we also recognize the unique value of each standalone option.  
 
The integration on a single platform will not compromise the individual features and 
functionalities of either product. Instead, the new system will utilize the strengths of both, 
offering you a more enhanced and robust suite of tools.  
 
Whether you currently use CU PolicyPro or RecoveryPro, or both, our goal is to provide you with 
tools that enhance your capabilities and simplify your operations. Regardless of your current 
product subscriptions, you can look forward to some additional benefits:  
 

• Immediate availability of newly released products, such as the upcoming integration of 

InfoSight.  

• Improved collaboration capabilities, increased data integration, and a more intuitive 

interface.  

• Technology enhancements that can be implemented faster, ensuring you always have 

access to the latest innovations.   

•  Enhanced security protocols, including a new multi-factor authentication option.  

Our team is dedicated to ensuring a smooth transition by providing comprehensive support 
resources, including user guides, video tutorials, and live webinars to help you navigate the 
updated platform.  
 



Questions about the combined site? Contact our support team at 
policysupport@cusolutionsgroup.com or the Site Combination FAQs on our website for more 
information! 
 
Mary Ann Koelzer, 
Senior Technology Products Manager, League InfoSight 

 

News and Alerts! 
 

2023 Fair Lending Interagency Webinar 

On December 14, 2023, an interagency discussion of fair lending will take place with speakers 
from the CFPB, HUD, DOJ, FDIC, FHFA, FRB, NCUA and OCC.  A variety of fair lending topics will 
be discussed, including: algorithmic bias, redlining, appraisal discrimination, indirect auto 
lending, disability discrimination, and other supervision and/or enforcement-related updates 
from the agencies. 

Register Here  
 

 

 

 

FHFA Announces Conforming Loan Limit Values for 2024 

The Federal Housing Finance Agency (FHFA) announced the conforming loan limit values (CLLs) 
for mortgages Fannie Mae and Freddie Mac (the Enterprises) will acquire in 2024. In most of the 
United States, the 2024 CLL value for one-unit properties will be $766,550, an increase of 
$40,350 from 2023. 

Read More  
 

 

 

 

 

FSB Publishes Toolkit for Enhancing Third-Party Risk 
Management and Oversight 

The Financial Stability Board (FSB) published a toolkit for financial authorities and financial 
institutions for their third-party risk management and oversight. The toolkit was developed in 
response to concerns over the extent and nature of financial institutions’ interactions with a 
broad and diverse ecosystem of third-party service providers, which could have implications for 

financial stability. 

Read More  
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Questions, Comments, Concerns? We are here to help! Email us at 
info@leagueinfosight.com 
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